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Assembly GOP Adjourns for Two-Month Break  

Wisconsin has too many issues to take a two-month vacation 
  
MADISON ​– Today, Republicans ended the final Assembly floor day until mid-January 2020 
without taking up the major issues facing the people of Wisconsin. While Governor Tony Evers’ 
agenda has overwhelming public support, including Medicaid Expansion, legalizing medical 
marijuana, and closing the dark store loophole, the Republicans chose to ignore the people and 
take a two-month break. Representative Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following 
statement in Response: 
  
“People in Wisconsin work hard, and they have an expectation that their elected officials will 
work just as hard to take on the key issues facing our state,” Rep. Neubauer stated. “Instead of 
working between the holidays like the rest of Wisconsin, the Assembly Republicans are avoiding 
their jobs and taking a two-month vacation.” 
  
This fall, legislative Democrats introduced their priorities to build a better Wisconsin for all of us, 
called​ ​Forward Together​. The plan reflects the will of the people, based on feedback from 
across the state. 
  
“There are urgent issues facing Wisconsin, and Democrats have introduced serious proposals 
to address these issues. It’s sad that Republicans are choosing to act as a ‘do-nothing’ 
legislature, instead of taking action to serve their constituents.” 
 
“Everyone in Wisconsin deserves a responsive state government that listens to the issues that 
matter most to them,” Rep. Neubauer concluded. “I’ll be working, like the rest of Wisconsin, and 
I hope my Republican colleagues decide to do the same.” 
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